From: Cizner, Jenny
Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2013 10:57 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: July 22 invite
Steve-
On July 22, I attended a golfing networking event hosted by the LPGA as a lead up to an International Tournament coming to the Chicago area in 2016. The event was held at Rich Harvest Farms in Sugar Grove, IL. The City will be working with Chicago Sports Commission to promote this event to our international tourists and consulates. 
 

Thanks and let me know if you need anything else. 
 

Jenny
 

 

Jenny Cizner
Director 
International Relations and Protocol | Office of the Mayor 
